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End of Term 
As we approach the end of another school year I’d like to thank 
you for all your support. You have been incredible in everything 
you do to support us and you always turn up! 
Over the summer I hope you all find time to relax and enjoy 
some really special family time together. Please keep up with 
the reading; each year children come back to school with a 
lower reading age than when they left, this year let’s buck the 
trend! 
It doesn’t matter what they read, magazines, recipe books, 
game instructions etc, it all helps them understand the 
importance of reading. 
Good luck to our Year 6 pupils leaving us and feel free to visit us. 
Best Wishes, 
Sam Greasley and the Awel y Môr Team

Thank You! 
On behalf of everyone I’d like to thank our amazing PTFA who have 
worked tirelessly all year to provide wonderful opportunities for our 
pupils. 
They are the envy of the authority with everyone wondering how they 
get so much done. 
Thank you for all your hard work.



Staff Changes
Congratulations to Gemma Ness who will be taking up a new role in September. For 2 
days a week Gemma will be working directly with the Local Authority to develop Family 
Engagement across other schools in the area. Gemma and the school staff have done a 
terrific job making the school leaders in this area. Good Luck Gemma!
Abby Louh will be returning in September but only for a short time before she begins her 
maternity leave. We would like to wish Abby and her Family good luck and we can’t wait 
to met your newest member. 
Josh Randell is unfortunately leaving us at the end of this term. He has been incredible in 
his time with us and is greatly respected and liked by all the staff and pupils. We would 
like to wish Josh good luck in his next adventure. 
Chloe Morgan and Shannon Jarvis will be joining our team in Foundation Phase, please 
welcome them to the family!


